
 
Yard Waste Pick-up Program 

 
 
 
The District is running the Yard Waste Pick-up Program to assist 
residents in disposing of spring yard waste.  The program will be a 
reservation based system where residents are to call the Municipal 
Office at 250-342-9281 and ask to be put on the reservation list for Yard 
Waste Pick-up. Residents are to provide the following information to 
Municipal Staff: 

• Name; 
• Phone number; and 
• Civic Address 

 
 
Pick-up will occur on Wednesday, May 9th and Wednesday, May 23rd. 

 
Resident will be required to place their yard waste at the curb for pickup after 8 am on 
the day of pick- up after you have placed your reservation and confirmed your street 
address. 
 
Yard waste must be placed in clear plastic or brown paper bags and includes leaf 
and grass material. Branches and pruning are to be bundled in maximum 4 foot 
bundles and are not to exceed 50 lbs in weight. 
 
Staff will not pick up any yard waste if it does not meet the above requirements. If you 
have not placed a reservation, your yard waste will not be picked up. 
 
For further questions, comments or concerns, please contact Chris Prosser, Chief 
Administrative Officer at 250-342-9281. 

 


